
 

   

 

NEWSLETTER No. 1 
April 2020 

   
Pine Valley Drive 
Watermain Replacement and 
New Sidewalk Construction 

 
To upgrade the infrastructure in your area, in the summer of 
2020 the City of Vaughan will begin watermain replacement and 
new sidewalk construction on Pine Valley Drive as listed below. 

PLANNED CONSTRUCTION WORK  

Pine Valley Drive Watermain 
Replacement* 

New Sidewalk 
Construction 

Chancellor Dr. / Willis Rd. to Langstaff Rd.    
Embassy Dr. to Chancellor Dr. / Willis Rd.   
Strada Dr. to Highway 7  
*Including water service connections to the property line  

 
The project is currently in the final stage of design for the new 
sidewalk and replacement of the existing watermain. The new 
sidewalk will be constructed on the east side of Pine Valley Drive.  

Construction is projected to commence in the summer of 2020.  

CONSTRUCTION IMPACTS 

Prior to starting construction, an updated newsletter will follow 
providing construction timelines and more details. 

The City appreciates your cooperation and patience as we work 
to upgrade this infrastructure. For more information about this 
project, please contact the Project Lead. 

LOCATION: 
Pine Valley Drive from Strada Drive to 
Langstaff Road 
 
 
PROJECT LEAD: 
Anthony Paolini, P.Eng. 
Project Manager, Infrastructure Delivery 
Infrastructure Development 
T: 905-832-8585 ext. 8181  
E: anthony.paolini@vaughan.ca 
 
 
MUNICIPAL SERVICES INSPECTOR: 
T.B.D. 
 


